
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Today I am proud of my school, tomorrow my school will be proud of me.’ 

2L & 2N  

 
  

Autumn 2:  
Hello 2L/2N! I hope that you have had a lovely half term and feel ready for an exciting term ahead! We had a busy start to 
the school year so far. Our big question this half term is ‘What’s the difference between being famous and a hero?’  
 
Please remember: 

• PE is on Tuesday. 

• Homework is given out on Thursdays and is due in on Monday. 

• Spellings are tested on Fridays. 

In reading we will be: 

• reading ‘Rumpelstiltskin.’ 

• inferring characters feelings and making predictions 
based on clues within the text. 

• referring to the text to find answers to questions. 

In writing we will be: 

• Describing characters and writing stories about their 
adventures. 

• Writing book reviews 

• Writing letters. 

• Creating poetry.  

In maths we will be: 

• Leaning about properties of shape and identifying 
shape around us and creating patterns. 

•  
 
 
 

In history/geography we will be: 

• Finding out about famous people from the past 
including Guy Fawkes, Rosa Parks and Emily 
Davison, Mary Seacole and Florence Nightingale. 

• We will be comparing their achievements and 
looking at different aspects of life in different time 
periods. 

In science we will be: 

• Exploring animals including humans and describing 
the importance for humans of exercise, eating the 
right amounts of different foods and hygiene. 

 
 
 

In RE we will be: 

• Exploring how and why people celebrate special and 
sacred times.  

• Identifying a special time they celebrate and explain 
simply what celebration means. 

In PSHE we will be: 

• Exploring relationships. 
• How to listen to other people and play and work 

cooperatively  
• How to talk about and share their opinions on 

things that matter to them can affect others  
• About how to treat themselves and others with 

respect; how to be polite and courteous 

 

In computing we will be: 

• Creating pictures and using technology purposefully 
to create, organise, store, manipulate and retrieve 
digital content in the context of using a computer 
program to recreate an artistic style. 

In art/D&T we will be: 

• Applying the principles of healthy eating and 
nutrition. 

• Finding out about where our food comes from.  
 

In PE we will be: 

• Developing skills with Miss Mather including 
throwing, catching, hitting targets and taking part 
in a variety of games.  

Dates for the diary: 

• Due to COVID ’19 no trips are planned at the moment. 

• Year 2 parent consultation evening by telephone on Wednesday 18th November.  

 


